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10 July 1979

Mr. Marvin Peterson, Acting Assistant Director
Export /I= port & International Safeguards
Office of International Progra=s
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cecmission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: 7.S:E01353 Request for A=cend ent

Reference: GAC Application letter III.-950 dated 7/21/78.

Dear Mr. Pe. terson:

General Atomic Co pany, a nanufacturer of nuclear reacters, instrunenta-
tien systers and. fuels has need to export SICf centained in TRIGA fuel
elenents and fission chanbers. We have been issued the subject license
which e:,cpires 9/1/79 and have, thereunder, shipped caterials. We herewirh
take application to n end the subject license to autherise export of

kadditionalnaterialsandextenditsexpirationdate.
k

h*V will censist of standard or instrumented fuel eierents and fueled follower
g The reactor fuels, conterplated for export under the c=cendrent license

f centrol rods. All such elements er reds will have Uraniu= enriched in
U-235 to less than 20%. The Uranium is centained in a 0:rH alloy with

d " w/c ranging fres apprcx. 3.5% to 20%. We conte. plate shiprent of 10
such reactor fuel elements er reds ever the next 3 years.y
In addition to the reacter fuel ele =ents General Atr-ic nay have need to
expcrt ene to three fission cha bers used to tenitor reactor power leve'.s.
Typically each cf these chsrbers have up to 1.7 gn U-235 in ~1.3 g= fu'.ly
enriched (~937a) Uraniu=, Inclusien of .hese devices in this license
an=endment request is necessary since the cernission has net fulfilled
its pledge to issue a general license for export of such devices in linited
quantity.

Attached is an application form CIRC-7) with the appropriate details to
support a license artendment.
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Mr. !!arvin Peterson -2- 11 July 1979

We request that the arrended license have an expiration date of 9/1/82.
We lock forward to a timely receipt of the requested a =endment and the
prot:ulgation of regulatory improvements e.g. , general licenses for
instrumentation detectors or deminimers quantities used in research and
development.

Very truly yours,

|s c-<~

William R. Mowry
Licensing Administrator
Nuclear Materials Control Division
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